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PORT OF FREMANTLE 
 

NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 
Number 02 / 2022 

  
 
Email movements@fremantleports.com.au 
 
Date of issue: 31/01/2022 
 
Date of effect: 01/02/2022 
        Date of cancellation: 01/03/2022 
 
Charts affected: AUS 112, AUS 754 
 
 

Cable Retrieving Project 
 
 
Please be informed that a cable retrieving project will commence from 01st February 2022 
and the project will continue until approximately 28th February 2022. 
 
The commencement of the project is from 31*54.06’ S, 115*41.26’ E (1.1 nautical miles 
North-East from the centre of O3 Outer Anchorage) then working in a South-Westerly 
direction towards City Beach / 31*56.24’ S, 115*44.92’ E. The cable retrieval works will be 
conducted within 200m of the line joining the two (2) coordinates. 
 
Although the start of the project will be within but at the edge of Fremantle Port Authority 
waters, the most part of the cable retrieving project will be within the area depicted on the 

charts as Restricted Area . 
 
The close to shore cable retrieving project will be undertaken by vessels Offshore Supplier 
and KingFisher III. 
 
All Mariners are advised to navigate with caution. 
 
 
Harbour Master’s Office       
Fremantle Ports  
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